
Pool House Community Primary School 

  Rainbow Class Curriculum Map – Autumn Term  

  

   

PSHCE and Wellbeing 
 

We will be creating new targets for our 
learning, understanding the importance 

of health and wellbeing and 
understanding friendships. 

 

Religious Education 
 

Mrs Bradley will be teaching our 
Religious Education lessons and 
we will be learning all about the 
Christian faith. We will explore 

their place of worship, their core 
beliefs and some of their special 

stories.  

Music 
 

Mrs Bennett will be joining us for our 
Music lessons this year, she will be 

teaching us some traditional songs and 
we will learn how to play an instrument. 

Computing 
 

As we start our learning in Year 2, we will 
be going back to basics and learning how 
to use basic programmes such as Google 

Search, Microsoft Word and Microsoft 
PowerPoint.  

Physical Education 
 

In our first half term, we will be learning 
all about dance and we will be 

choreographing our own movements. In 
the second half term, we will be refining 

our gymnastics and balance skills.  

 

Science 
 

How we grow and stay healthy – we will explore basic 
needs of human survival, look at exercise and diet and 
look at how medicines can be helpful. Animals Survival 
and Growth – we will explore animals, their offspring, 

and the basic needs of animals such as water and food.  
 

Art and Design 
 

In the first half term, we will be exploring the work of 
important sculptures and creating our own sculptures. In 

the second half term, our class will become a little 
health restaurant as we prepare seasonal salads.  

Humanities 
 

Our first topic in Geography is the 
local area including map skills. In 
History, we will be learning about 

the Gunpowder Plot, where we will 
explore the life of Guy Fawkes and 
create some creative writing about 

the original Bonfire Night. 

 

Mr Bamber’s Email –  
dbamber@poolhouse.lancs.sch.uk 

English 
 

In English, we will be writing a 
variety of exciting stories and 

learning about new topics such 
as ‘All About Orang-utans’, 

‘Worry Monsters’ and ‘The Jolly 
Postman’. We will still be 

working on our Phonics and 
learning new spellings each 

week. We will also be reading 
lots of new books.  

Mathematics 
 

In our first term, we will be 
mastering place value and 

learning to count beyond 100. 
We will be learning some new 
methods for addition and using 
our number bonds to 10 and 20 
with ease. We will explore 2D 

and 3D shapes and learn some 
multiplication and division 

rules.  


